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Christopher Kent, D.C.
195 N. Franklin Turnpike
Ramsey, NJ 07446
June 16, 2011
Dear Dr. Kent:
In response to your inquiry, as you already have quoted, the CCE is recognized by the USDE solely for the
accreditation of programs leading to the Doctor of Chiropractic degree and single-purpose institutions
offering the Doctor of Chiropractic program. All of our accreditation standards are disclosed to the
public on the CCE website.
Sincerely,
-
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